Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Legal Announcement

Request for Applications for Available Funding

The Florida Department of Education, Division of Workforce Education announces the availability of instructions and forms for preparing project applications for funding under the Adult Education and Family Literacy Act of 1998, (Public Law 105-220). Follow the guidelines on each individual Request for Proposal (RFP) as due dates may vary, depending on final approval and web posting.

Through the competitive review process, eligible applicants are assured direct and equitable access to apply for funds.

For application instructions, forms, and funding opportunities conference information, please refer to the following website http://www.firn.edu/doe/dwdgrants/grants.htm. For hardcopies or formats for the disabled, call 1(800)342-9271. Remember to forward related questions to Mr. Ken Plummer via email at ken.plummer@fldoe.org
